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From: Aron Ashland
To: SSAC Secretary
Subject: Designer of Pearl St Interview
Date: Tuesday, August 30, 2022 7:08:52 AM

You don't often get email from aronashland@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

EXTERNAL

Dear Secretary-

Please forward this to all members.  It’s a short, great interview with one of the Boulder’s
outdoor mall designers.  It offers a ton of great ideas and ideas for best practices.

https://boulderreportinglab.org/2022/05/25/as-the-city-considers-changes-pearl-street-mall-
history-offers-perspective/

Thank you

Aron Ashland
@theCruisery      TheCruisery
@SBWineTherapy SBwineTherapy

mailto:aronashland@gmail.com
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From: Barry McGuire Music
To: SSAC Secretary
Subject: Dangerous Bike & Skateboard Riders on State St
Date: Sunday, September 18, 2022 10:24:25 AM

[You don't often get email from barry.mcguiresb@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/
LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 

EXTERNAL

Greetings,
I’d like to voice my concern over the growing dangerous actions of some of the bike riders and skateboarders on the 
State St promenade.
-- The speed of the e-bikes is way past the safety range
- Most of the riders show zero regard for pedestrians
- Riders continue to ride where it is posted that bikes are not allowed
- Skateboaders and bikers purposely try to “buzz” pedestrians to scare them
- They also ride on the sidewalks, so there is nowhere to get away from them
- The presence of officers is ignored by the riders
I have witnessed all of this, my wife, dog and I were nearly hit by both bikers and boarders. We love strolling the 
promenade but the people on bikes and skateboards have ruined the experience for us. Please take action to make the 
promenade safe for pedestrians 

Thank you,

Barry McGuire
Singer/Songwriter/Multi-instrumentalist
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?
url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.barrymcguire.net%2F&amp;data=05%7C01%7CSSACSecretary%
40santabarbaraca.gov%7C85788509fa1043285c2608da999a98e8%7C58e327d6b5bd44c9988aacf283190b62%
7C0%7C0%7C637991186643942998%7CUnknown%
7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%
7C3000%7C%7C%7C&amp;sdata=WaMMqqurcNqaHkkC0H%2FSG04nEyBaXCWJ4FdeHhUXCJw%
3D&amp;reserved=0 805.570.4627

mailto:barry.mcguiresb@gmail.com
mailto:ssacsecretary@SantaBarbaraCA.gov
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification


You don't often get email from mlrothschild@mac.com. Learn why this is important

From: Greta Walters on behalf of SSAC Secretary
To: SSAC Member Distribution List
Cc: Tess Harris; Timmy Bolton; Elias Isaacson; Ryan Bankes
Subject: FW: General Info & Assistance - New Submission
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 5:10:00 PM

Hello, SSAC Members—
 
Please see the public comment from Michael Rothschild below. Thank you!
 
Best,
Greta
 

Greta Walters
Administrative Assistant
CITY OF SANTA BARBARA, Community Development
(805) 564-5502 | gwalters@SantaBarbaraCA.gov
SantaBarbaraCA.gov

 
The Community Development and Public Works counters​ at 630 Garden Street are open for walk-
in service Monday through Thursday from 8:30AM to 12:00PM. Online application submittal and
permitting, virtual counter services, and the self-service lobby area continue to be available during regular
business hours, Monday through Thursday and every other Friday, 8:30AM to 4:30PM. Please visit our
websites for additional information.
 

Community Development: SantaBarbaraCA.gov/CommunityDevelopment ​ | Public Works:
SantaBarbaraCA.gov/PublicWorks ​
Virtual Appointment Scheduling Tool: SantaBarbaraCA.gov/VirtualAppointment
 
 

From: Michael Rothschild <mlrothschild@mac.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 4:58 PM
To: SSAC Secretary <ssacsecretary@SantaBarbaraCA.gov>
Subject: Re: General Info & Assistance - New Submission
 

EXTERNAL
 
Form name
General Information and Assistance Form
Submission Details:
Full Name
First Name
Michael

Last Name
Rothschild
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mailto:tbolton@SantaBarbaraCA.gov
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mailto:RBankes@SantaBarbaraCA.gov
mailto:gwalters@SantaBarbaraCA.gov
http://santabarbaraca.gov/
https://santabarbaraca.gov/services/construction-land-development/ask-counter-question
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https://landuse.santabarbaraca.gov/CitizenAccess/Welcome.aspx
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Full Address
Street Address
612 Surf View Drive

City
Santa Barbara

State
CA

Zip
93109

Phone Number
6083474737

Email
mlrothschild@mac.com

Comments and Questions
I'm very pro-biking, have been biking all my life, and still bike 3500 miles per year as a senior citizen,
but... ebikes zooming down state street are a hazard to all and should be constrained/regulated. I'd
love to see all bikes prohibited from the State Street PEDESTRIAN mall.  Second best, prohibit all
ebikes. Third best, enforcement of 10mph rule. In addition, having a few speed bumps would help,
as well as some sort of barrier at each intersection to make biking less straight-forward.  This is a
dangerous combination and detracts from the enjoyment of this wonderful new mall area.  I'd be
happy to discuss.

_____________________
Michael Rothschild
mlrothschild@mac.com
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